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20 June 2016 
 
 
 
Mr Stephen Watson 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Stephen 
 
I am pleased to confirm that, under Schedule 8 of the Police Reform and Social 
Responsibility Act 2011, I propose to appoint you as Chief Constable of South Yorkshire 
Police. 
 
I will be notifying the Police and Crime Panel of this decision.  You will be required to 
attend a ‘confirmation hearing’ of the Police and Crime Panel at 9am on Tuesday 28 June 
2016 at Rotherham Metropolitan Borough Council, Town Hall, The Crofts, Moorgate 
Street, Rotherham S60 2TH. 
 
Subject to their confirmation, you will be appointed as Chief Constable on an initial 
contract of 5 years with a starting salary of £152,685 per annum.  (This salary is in line 
with the chief police officer pay structure agreed by the Police Negotiating Board in June 
2013).   
 
The Terms and Conditions of your appointment are set out in the enclosed document, and 
which we ask that you sign in acknowledgement of your acceptance of them. 
 
Please acknowledge in writing your formal acceptance of this officer at your earliest 
convenience by singing the second copy of this letter and returning it to my office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Dr Alan Billings 
Police and Crime Commissioner 
 


